
The music ministry at Resurrection is flourishing.  Not only do they provide support 
at the Saturday and Sunday services (as well as other special services during the 
year), they are also active in the following ways:  vestry, altar guild, lectors, parking
lot program, office help, directory design, altar flowers, gardening, children’s chapel,
spiritual counseling, Egan, prayer chain, and much, much more.  They support each 
other as family and extend that caring into the church and community beyond.

A note about the Choristers – they are now an extended part of the adult choir.  
They rehearse for a short time on their own and then join the adult choir to work on 
joint anthems.  They inspire the adults and provide a special energy.  They sing a 
special anthem with their mentors on the 3rd Sunday of the month and join the 
adults on other Sundays to sing Taize.

A special thanks to Margret Gries for making the organ sing and for her work with 
the Saturday Mass.  Also much thanks to Bridey Connolly for her work as Choir 
Mother to the Choristers and the other mentors who sit and sing with them every 
week.  All involved in the music ministry are much appreciated.


